Draft invitation letter to your organization’s Chief Nursing Officer
[Date]

 

[Organization address]

[RE: 14th annual Take Your MPP to Work™]

 

 

Dear [insert name of Chief Nursing Officer],

 

This year, Nursing Week runs from May 12th to May 18th, 2014.  This annual event marks the birthday of Florence Nightingale and is an opportunity to recognize and celebrate the many contributions nurses make in our communities.  Throughout this week, registered nurses across Canada will be honoured in a myriad of ways, illustrating the integral role nurses play in the delivery of health care and building healthy and vibrant communities. 

 

Twelve years ago, a new tradition was started when the Registered Nurses’ Association of Ontario (RNAO) initiated Take Your MPP to Work™.  Nursing leaders have accompanied the Premier, Ministers of Health, opposition leaders and numerous MPPs on tours of nursing workplaces including hospitals, long-term care homes, colleges and universities, and community settings including nurse practitioner-led clinics, community health centres, public health units, traditional home care visits, as well as street settings.
 

This year, we hope to invite [Insert name of MPP] to tour [Insert name of organization] on [Insert tentative date and time] and are requesting your permission to carry this out. Our hope is that this visit will provide [Insert name of MPP] with a window into the working world of nursing and an opportunity to experience and better understand the breadth and depth of what it is that registered nurses do. It is also an opportunity for you to showcase the government’s integral role in supporting nurses’ work.  [If organization has participated in the past, reference this participation].
 

I [or name of another nurse or both names] look forward to your reply concerning this request.  I can be contacted at [insert email or phone or both]. I am organizing this visit in consultation with RNAO and should you have any questions, you are also welcome to contact Shelley Martel at smartel@rnao.ca.
 

I hope [Insert name of organization] will join with us and help [Insert name of MPP] to recognize the vital role of nursing in [insert name of organization] and the community.

 

 Kind regards,
[Your name, credentials and position within RNAO and within the requested organization if any]
 

cc         Contact person in your organization

             Your Chapter President 
             Your RNAO Board Member
             Shelley Martel, RNAO, Home Office

